OCTA

COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL

December 12, 2022

To: Members of the Board of Directors Qﬁg
From: Andrea West, Interim Clerk of the Bo@W&éwD\m

Subject: 2023 Technical Steering Committee Membership

Regional Planning and Highways Committee Meeting of December 5, 2022

Present: Directors Bartlett, Delgleize, Foley, Harper, Muller, and Murphy
Absent: Director Chaffee

Committee Vote
This item was passed by the Members present.
Committee Recommendation

Approve the proposed 2023 Technical Steering Committee membership
recommendations.
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